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MEDIA ADVISORY
VIRTUAL NEWS CONFERENCE
TO ANNOUNCE NEW PCM PARTNERSHIP
CONTACT INFORMATION APPEARS BELOW




December 11, 2020
The Illinois Corn Growers Association (ICGA) is excited to announce a new partnership with the Illinois Soybean Association (ISA) as a full Precision Conservation Management program partner!
WHO?
We are excited to offer a range of perspectives on the benefits of this exciting new partnership.  Please see more details below.

WHAT?
Discussion on how a new partnership including the two largest commodity groups in our state can benefit Illinois farmers in their conservation goals.
WHERE?
Virtually, via zoom (https://ilsoy.zoom.us/j/92671123269) 
WHEN?

Tuesday, December 15, 2020


1:30 – 2:00 pm
1:30 pm
Randy DeSutter




ICGA President




Woodhull, IL




1:35 pm
David Wessel

ISA Utilization Committee Chairman

Chandlerville, IL
1:40 pm
Dr. Laura Gentry

IL Corn Director of Water Quality Science

1:45 pm
Elliott Uphoff
Precision Conservation Management farmer

Shelbyville, IL

1:50 pm
Open for questions

Questions?  Please contact:
Lindsay Mitchell 





Rachel Peabody
Marketing and Communications Director


Communications Director
Illinois Corn Growers Association



Illinois Soybean Association

309-846-6622






217-825-7654
lmitchell@ilcorn.org





peabodyr@ilsoy.org
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